
Our final newsletter for 2024 and we have been 
busy right to the end. Year 6 headed off to Macks-
ville High School on the 3rd December for their fi-
nal Orientation Day. They got to experience some 
lessons, meet students and staff and get a feel for 
what high school will be like. 

After a small change in scheduling, K/1 joined with 
students from 1/2/3 for a virtual lesson with Kamay 
Botany Bay Environmental Education centre on 
Thursday 5th December. The children learned 
about an Australian twist to Christmas stories, 
where a little sugar glider called Snap became the 
hero on Christmas Eve. We joined in singing a song 
and made a kite.  

What a fantastic night of  eating, dancing and cele-
brating for year 6 as we marked the end of their 
primary school years at the Year 6 Farewell last 
Monday. A huge thankyou to Miss Childs and all 
the volunteers who worked so hard to make this 
happen. 

Well done to our ‘Strong and Smart’ students. A 
great day of celebration was held last Tuesday at 
our annual school Presentation Awards Ceremony. 
We recognised outstanding achievements from 
students across all year levels and their contribu-
tion to our school. This annual event was capably 
led by our captains, Olivia, Xavier J, Jess  and Nellie, 
supported by Jess and Kyla leading the Acknowl-
edgement of Country and attended by staff, stu-
dents, families and community. It was a day to cel-
ebrate learning, achievements of the current year 
and showcased our talented students with perfor-
mances from the Tricky Tuesday Marimba group 
and class groups.  

FISH Philosophy Tuned Up,  Please take the time 
to have a conversation at home about our weekly 
focus. 

Week 10  Respect school property 

It’s that time of the year when we offer a range of 
extra special activities. Today students were busy 
making Christmas craft. Then tomorrow our STAR 
students will head off to the waterslide. Finally on 
our last day, 18th Dec, the Talent Quest will be 
held in the morning, followed by the SRC disco in 
the afternoon before our traditional Yr 6 farewell 
arch and bell toll at 3pm.  

Thanks to all of our students who achieved 32 
weeks of positive behaviour taking action and re-
sponsibility. Tomorrow is the Waterslide excursion 
to the Yarra Adventure Park. Please check that 
you have packed everything that you need and 
fingers crossed for good weather!  

As the school year wraps up, it is important to re-
flect and then look towards the future. A great op-
portunity to have this conversation with your child 
is by sharing their school reports which have gone 
home today.  

What an amazing year it has been, very busy and 
very productive. SPPS is a wonderful school and I 
am extremely proud of the students and their 
achievements. I would like to wish our outgoing Yr 
6 students all the best for their years at high 
school. We will miss you. We’d also like to make 
welcome our new Kindergarten students for 2025. 
Merry Christmas and best wishes to all of our stu-
dents, families and carers. Enjoy a safe and happy 
festive season. We look forward to seeing you all 
again next year. The holidays are a great time to 
recharge so that the challenges of 2025 can be 
faced with a growth mindset!  

Thanks for your continued support.  Trudy Miles 

Term 4 – Week 10 

16th December 2024 



SRC NEWS  
SRC would like to invite you to come along and watch the amazing talents of Stu-
arts Point PS at our Talent Quest on Wednesday 18th December from 9.30am. To 
finish the school year off students can come dressed in Christmas themed Mufti 
and get their groove on with a disco in the afternoon session as well. We would 

like to thank everyone for their ongoing support with all our fundraisers through-
out 2024. It would not be possible without the backing from our students, fami-

lies and community members. 

REMEMBER TO  
DOWNLOAD 

OUR APP 

DATES  TO  REMEMBER 
 

Please visit our school website for more details  
http://www.stuartspt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Week 10 

16th Dec  - Xmas Craft 

17th Dec  - STAR’s Waterslide 

18th Dec  - Talent Quest   

  - Xmas Disco 

  - Last Day of Term 4 for Students 

19th Dec  - School Development Day 

20th Dec  - School Development Day 

 

2025 

31st Jan  - School Development Day 

3rd Feb  - School Development Day 

4th Feb  - School Development Day 

5th Feb  - School Development Day 

6th Feb  - Students Return  

13th Feb  - Swimming Carnival 

 

Mufti Day—Wednesday 18th December  

SRC have invited all students to wear 

mufti Christmas clothes on Wednesday 

18th Dec.  

 

School Watch. All persons found on 

school grounds without the permis-

sion of the principal are trespassing 

and can be charged. If you see tres-

passers in our school, out of school 

hours, the number to call is: 1300 880 

PRESENTATION AWARDS 2024  

We are always ‘blown away’ by the dona-

tions that flow into our school supporting 

our annual Presentation Awards Ceremony. 

It is truly wonderful that our school attracts 

such support when it comes to recognising 

student achievements. Thank you, we are 

lucky to have such a caring community  

http://www.stuartspt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Merit Award Winners 

Award Winners 
Lexi W 

Ebony 

Savannah 

  

Charlie, Jess, Charlotte, Izaiah, Norah, Jamie 

Win-Bin Winners 
Norah 

Angel 

Bianca 

125 Nights - Evie, Norah 

200 Nights - Olivia 

250 Nights - Jonathon 

300 Nights - Jess D 



Presentation Day 2024 






